IEEE WA section – mid year social and networking event (deadline extended)



Dear IEEE member in WA,

IEEE WA Section is inviting all IEEE members in WA to join in this year’s mid year social dinner. It would be great opportunity for networking face to face after such a long lockdown period. 

Here are the details of the dinner:

Date and time: Saturday 1st Aug, 6:00pm for a 6:30pm start

Venue:
Nic & Kolo
45 ARDROSS STREET, 
APPLECROSS, PERTH, 
WA 6153

Nic and Kolo have been a highly awarded restaurant in recent years.
A set 3 course dinner will be offered.
The WA section will fund limited drinks.

Cost: $30/person for IEEE member and first guest (Partners are warmly welcomed as the first guest)
For second and any additional guest $60/person.
To pay on the night (cash only please) to Harry McDonald.

RSVP:
Please confirm your attendance (number of guests) with Section’s Secretary Md Shoeb (m.shoeb@murdoch.edu.au) by Monday 27th July. Places are limited.

Ample of Free Parking available on the streets and in marked parking bays at the back of Nic and Kolo.


******Please ignore this eNotice if you have already registered for the mid-year dinner with Shoeb.

******In the event that you register, but later on decline, please let Shoeb (m.shoeb@murdoch.edu.au) know as there may be other members waitlisted.

